
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,              Sept/Oct 2013 
 

          Well, it has been 9 months since we landed in India and it has been so great to 
see God work in our lives and the lives of our Indian friends. We have just finished 
our 6th month of language school and are conversing and understanding more and 
more in the Hindi language everyday.  It has been a busy several months for us here in 
Delhi.  
 We just recently had a film crew leave after being 
here for almost a whole month. They were here to 
make 45-minute film, in order to help raise 
awareness for the need of the Gospel here in 
Northern India. I hope when the editing is 
finished, you will take the time to check it out. For 
more information and a chance to be one of the 
premier churches, please visit 
www.IndiaFilmProject.net  
 You would never be able to grasp the amount of people that have never heard of 
Christ here and those that have, only believe He is a God that heals and does miracles. 
I personally believe that the statistic that 1% are Christian here in North India, is a 
large overstatement. It is hard to find a “Christian” here that can tell me the true 
meaning of the Gospel.  It is a sad situation, as well as in the rest of the world.  
 Das is doing great and learning a lot. I am very proud of him and thankful that God 
has allowed our paths to cross. I believe that God has begun answering our prayer for 
men to train. Das and I are praying that God would give us even more men. Das is 
discipling 2 young men right now and doing a great job with them.  I believe you will 

hear great things from Das in the years to come.  
Prayer Points: 

                         - Language learning  
   - Men to Train 

- Many things that will be coming to light in the next 
year about the future ministry here in Delhi.  
- My parents are coming next week on a survey trip and 
will begin a ministry called Voice In The Villages.  After 
pastoring for 25 years, he has surrendered to come help 
us get to Gospel out into the village areas.  Please 
consider having him into your church to present.  I am 
positive he would be a great blessing to you and your  
church.  You can contact him at 864-508-0958. 


